
Yes, my dear, tonight 
we dine on the generosity 

of forgetful workers.
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Houston,
we have a problem.
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FOOD SAFETY REMINDER: When working with canned goods or food in Reduced Oxygen Packaging (ROP), pay close 
attention to items that are swollen, leaking, or appear damaged. These signs may indicate the presence of the extremely 
dangerous pathogen that causes botulism.


